Edison Elementary

ALL BUS ROUTES WILL BE SUSPENDED EFFECTIVE
FRIDAY. 10/23/20 UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.

10/22/2020
Dear Parents/ Guardians:

Unfortunately, due to the rising cases of Covid in our area and within our school system,
your child’s school day will look different starting Monday, 10/26/2020 through 11/30/2020.

Buses will not be running effective 10/23/2020.

All students will be eating breakfast, lunch, and snack in their classroom.
There will be no P.E.

Normal recess will not take place. Students may step outside during the day to
take breaks but social distancing guidelines will be in place.

We are encouraging all students to switch to distance learning if at all possible. Distance
learning for PK- 2nd grade will consist of paper packets. Distance learning for 3rd & 4th grade
will be through internet learning via Exact Path, Google Classroom, Study Island, and Alpha
Plus. If your child is a 3rd or 4th grade student, and they are in need of a device, please contact
your child’s homeroom teacher.

We know that these are not ideal conditions, but we are doing everything in our power to
keep our students and staff safe. Please complete the attached survey and return tomorrow,

Friday, 10/23/2020.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Edison Elementary.

580-782-2703




Edison Elementary

Distance Learning Survey (Edison Elementary Only)
10/22/2020

Parents/Guardians:

Due to rising cases of Covid 19 in our area and in our school system, we are attempting
to slow the spread of the virus and of those who are in contact with the virus. In order to do so
more effectively, we need your help. Please answer the following questions and return this form
to school by Friday, 10/23/2020.

Are you able to keep your child home for distance learning during the time period
of 10/26/2020-11/30/20207?
Yes No

Do you have a device (laptop, ipad, chromebook, etc.) at home that your child may
use during distance learning?_(FOR 3RD AND 4TH GRADE STUDENTS ONLY.)

Yes No
Do you have access to internet? (FOR 3RD AND 4TH GRADE STUDENTS ONLY.)
Yes No

Are all adults in your home essential workers?
Yes No

Child’s Name: Grade:




